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The Fairfax County Department of Transportation (FCDOT) is planning for improvements to Columbia
Pike from Backlick Road to Tom Davis Drive. FCDOT will incorporate a “Complete Streets” approach
to planning, designing, building, operating, and maintaining streets that enables safe access for all
people who need to use them, including pedestrians, bicyclists, motorists and transit riders of all ages
and abilities.

The project will construct a new sidewalk, planting strip and complete street elements (funding
dependent) along the south side of Columbia Pike from Backlick Road to Tom Davis Drive. A new high
visibility pedestrian crossing of Columbia Pike at Tom Davis Drive is also proposed for installation.

Funding for the project includes local taxes, cash proffers and federal grants.

For more information on this project, visit: https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/projects/
columbia-pike-phase1. Project plans are available for review at the Fairfax County Department
of Transportation, 4050 Legato Road, Suite 400, Fairfax, Virginia. Please call 703-585-1969 for an
appointment.

Pursuant with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 23 CFR 771, an environmental
document in the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion (PCE) was prepared under
an agreement between the Federal Highway Administration and the Virginia Department of
Transportation. In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part
800, information concerning the potential effects of the proposed improvements on properties listed in
or eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places will be available with the PCE. The PCE
can be viewed on the project website.

To request a public hearing on the Columbia Pike Complete Streets project, contact Jon Sorensen,
Project Manager, Fairfax County Department of Transportation, 4050 Legato Road, Suite 400, Fairfax,
VA 22033 (Phone: 703-585-1969; Email: jonathan.sorensen@fairfaxcounty.gov). Please reference
“Columbia Pike Complete Streets – Phase I”. Expiration date: Oct. 10, 2024.


